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December 27, 1984
CD-LIS-84-954

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION
ACT REQUEST

~

Director ~

b M /J -8/"hDivision of Rules and Records
U.S. N.R.C.
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Sir:

This is a Freedom of Information Act request for the following document
to be placed in the Public Document Room:

Enclosures to NRC Letter to Duquesne Light Company (50-334)
concerning survey questions on nuclear power plant biofouling.
(asscession no. 8411090054) dated October 22, 1984.

If clarification is needed, please call c< at (813) 796-2264. Thank you
for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Lyle Graber
Licensing Engineer
Licensing Infonnation Service
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